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One of the most urgent tasks today is the development and 
improvement of the speech culture of students. One of the 
requirements of the "National Program for Personnel 
Training" is the training of highly qualified, competitive 
personnel with high spiritual, cultural and moral qualities. A 
high level of speech culture is the main feature of a cultured 
person. 

Improving our speech is the task of each of us. To do this, 
you need to monitor your speech so as not to make mistakes in 
pronunciation, in the use of word forms, in the construction of 
sentences. You need to constantly enrich your vocabulary, 
learn to feel your interlocutor, be able to select words and 
constructions for each case. 

If a person has correct and good speech, he reaches the 
highest level of speech culture. This means that he not only 
does not make mistakes, but also knows how to build 
statements in accordance with the purpose of communication, 
to select the most appropriate words and constructions. 

In the classroom of the practical course of the Russian 
language at our institute, students not only comprehend the 
lawfulness of the language, but, first of all, learn the rules and 
regulations of speech etiquette. 

 Probably, there are no such professions and specialties 
where the art of mastering the word would not be useful. But, 
in some areas of human activity, to which, in particular, 
medicine belongs, mastery of the art of speech is mandatory. 

An important component for a future doctor is the 
formation of the skills of correct communication with people 
of different categories and age characteristics. In this regard, 
when working on improving the speech culture of students in 
the Russian language classes, it is appropriate to use various 
role-playing games. We offer various types of games: "At the 
Patient's Bed", "At the Dentist's Office", "At the Pharmacy", 
"At the Ambulance Call", "Pediatrician", etc. 

The roles in which students perform help them to activate 
their creativity, use the formulas of speech etiquette. They 
demonstrate their skills, knowledge and culture of 
communication, they have the responsibility to choose the 
right words and expressions. The development of dialogical 
speech is of great interest. Because students in the process of 
dialogue monitor their speech so that it is literate, expressive, 
meaningful and beautiful. 

Also, to improve the culture of students' speech, the use of 
texts containing the statements of great thinkers plays an 
important role. 

It must be said that quotations and statements of great 
scientists help to form universal moral values among students 
- kindness, justice, friendship, mutual understanding. 

The rich historical and philosophical material collected 
from the works of great scientists, with its creative use in the 
lessons of the Russian language, creates favorable conditions 
for the spiritual and moral education of students. 

Thus, such types of work in the classroom of the Russian 
language make it possible to develop speech skills, increase 
the intellectual level, culture of speech, use the formulas of 
speech etiquette necessary for the ability to perceive 
information and will contribute to further active participation 
in various conferences, disputes, discussions. 
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